United Refining Company « Petroleum Products
Environmental Department

Direct Dial: (814) 726-48359
E-mail: jroy{@urc.com

December 1, 2023

Lawrence T. White _

Presiding Official, Office of Chief Counsel .
- Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
- U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE

Washington, DC 20590

Re: Kiantone Pipeline Corp.
CPF 1-2023-013-NOPV
Withdrawal of Request of Hearing

Dear Mr White:

‘I write to withdraw the request for a hearing filed by Kiantone Pipeline Corp. for a hearing in the
above-referenced matter. The parties have reached agreement on the terms of a Consent
Agreement to resolve all claims in the NOPV.

Sincerely,
UNITED REFINING COMPANY

(D LN V—Q
William I. Roy
Assistant Vice President Environmental Compliance Officer
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